
I wish to register my opposition to the proposed plan of the building of 40 dwellings on Greenhill 
Lane, Hallow, Worcester. 
 
I currently have open views across two fields to open country side. These proposed dwellings would 
be in the second field in direct line of view, removing the open aspect that we moved here for. 
 
If the plan goes ahead to build, there is a large gap in the boundary hedgerow that would need filling 
with substantial plants to help screen the builds. 
 
The increase in traffic would be a hinderance to Greenhill Lane which is a quiet and narrow country 
lane. Access to and from  the main road would be hazardous due to its location near the local village 
store which has cars stopping in a small lay-by. 
 
The construction would bring building noise, which we are currently having to put up with from the 
first phase. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Jane and Neil Tipping 

 


